
 

 

 

Mar.14.2011 

SAGAMI ELEC Co.,Ltd. 

 

About the effect by the earthquake in the northeast area of Japan 

 

We would like to inform you of the status of our company and branches in Japan as of 

March 14, 2011, caused by the earthquake in northeast area on March 11, 2011 as below. 

Some changes are expected such as planned electricity shutdown or delay of the physical 

distribution by roadblock. It will be updated on our web site once such changes are confirmed. 

 

Notes 

 

1. Headquarter and sales offices in Japan 

Headquarter (Yokohama)  No damage for building and employee. 

North Kanto (Takasaki)  No damage for building and employee. 

West Japan (Osaka)   No damage for building and employee. 

 

2. Production 

The production line is operated as usual as of March 14, 2011.  

(Production facility is outside Japan.)  

 

 


